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Watermain repair underway in upper Lakeside Neighborhood 

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Public Works and Utilities crew is currently working to repair a large leak on a
watermain in the upper Lakeside neighborhood which is a feeder line that provides water for homes above Glenwood
Street. Staff have been working since late last night to locate the leak. Water is currently turned off. Crews are working
very hard this morning to repair the leak and restore water. The City anticipates water service to be restored by this
afternoon. Updates will be provided as staff progresses with repairs. 

 

Residents can receive important utility and other emergency notifications by subscribing to Northland
Alert,  http://www.duluthmn.gov/northlandalert/

 

Residents can track utility outages on the ComfortSystems website,  http://www.comfortsystemsduluth.com/outages/ 
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